
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
PARKING DISRUPTION – SEE MAP ON REVERSE SIDE 

 Friday, September 6, 6:00am - Sunday, September 8, 1:00am 

 Saturday September 7, 6:00am to Sunday Sept. 8, 1:00am 
 

TRAFFIC DISRUPTION 
Saturday, September 7, 1:30pm - Midnight 

 

The Reason 

• The eleventh annual Luminary Festival will be held in Sunstone Park on Saturday, September 
7, 2024. This event is very popular, and once again, we request your cooperation to help keep 
this festival at Sunstone Park safe and successful. 

• To ensure a safe evening for all in attendance, the parking and traffic flow in your 
neighbourhood will be impacted. 

 

Your Assistance is Requested 
The section of the road selected for closure will ensure the majority of Sunstone residents continue to 
enjoy unobstructed vehicular access and egress. There is a small section of residences across from the 
park whose access and egress will be assisted by traffic control personnel. (see map on reverse side) 

If you live in this impacted area, please: 

• Familiarize yourself with the traffic disruption and parking restrictions as mentioned above, in 
order to avoid unnecessary delays or frustrations. 

• Do not park your vehicle in the restricted area, as staff, and volunteers will be on 
the roadway setting up festival booths, hosting activities, and directing shuttle 
buses transporting people. 

• VEHICLES LEFT BEHIND IN THE RESTRICTED AREA WILL BE TOWED TO BROOKE ROAD. 

• If you must drive on Delsom Crescent during the closure, we ask that you allow 
extra travel time and take directions from certified traffic control personnel on site. 

 
Thank You 
Remember to bring your friends and family together beforehand, and have some fun creating your 
own unique lanterns to bring to the event. You can find festival information and lantern ideas at 
Delta.ca/LuminaryFestival. 

 

If you have any questions about traffic disruptions or parking restrictions, please contact the 
Engineering Department at 604.946.3260, or email engineering@delta.ca, or visit the website at 
Delta.ca/LuminaryFestival. If your vehicle has been towed, call 604.946.4411 on the weekend for 
location information.  

 

Your cooperation and understanding is greatly appreciated and we look forward to you joining us for 
this wonderful community event. 
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